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The Society of American Law Teachers (SALT) applauds the Supreme Court’s decision today in Grutter v. Bollinger, which upholds the principle of affirmative action in higher education.  In upholding the fundamental holding of Bakke, that diversity is a compelling governmental interest, the Court has reaffirmed the value of diversity in education.  Thus, in finding that the University of Michigan Law School permissibly considered race and ethnicity among other relevant factors in law school admission decisions, law schools and other educational programs can continue to ensure that the opportunity for higher education and participation in all areas of civic and governmental life are open to all members of American society.

The Society of American Law Teachers will remain vigilant in its 30-year commitment to access, diversity and academic excellence so that the promise of Brown, Bakke, and now Grutter, will be fully realized.
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